
REMINDER! 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of 8th Grade Students,  
 
This is a reminder that the request for Moving Up tickets was due on May 20th.  If you have not sent this form in to your House 
Secretary, please fill out the form on the attached letter and return it Friday, May 31st.   You must submit a request form in order 
to receive your tickets to attend the Moving Up Ceremony. 
 
The Dance permission slip was due on May 24th.  Every student must return a permission slip in order to attend the dance.  
Please fill out the form on the attached letter and return to your House Secretary Friday, May 31st.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your House Secretary. 
 
East House: Susan Weeks - 241-6007 
South House: Cheryl Tarquinio - 241-6104 
West House: Lorraine Socorro - 241-6120 
 


